
LCBT Introduces Fraud Center
To better protect our customers from debit card fraud, Lapeer County Bank & Trust Co. has upgraded its systems 
to include the support of a Fraud Center.  The Fraud Center works 24 hours a day, 7 days a week to safeguard our 
customers’ accounts from fraudulent debit card activities. The Fraud Center will contact you on our behalf if there are 
irregularities in your debit card activities. If the Fraud Center leaves a message for you, then you will need to call them 
with the incident number provided in the message at 1-800-411-8498.

If at any time you attempt to use your debit card as a signature based transaction and it does not work, then you may 
be able to use your debit card with your PIN.

It is important that you notify Lapeer County Bank and Trust Co. of any changes in your  
phone number or the preferred number to contact you. You can update your phone  
number at any LCBT office or by calling Customer Service at 810-245-2950.


